


64th Class Reunion - Frequently Asked Questions



What is the date, time and place for our 64th reunion?
Ans.	Saturday, April 23, 2022, 5:00PM Social, 6:30PM Dinner – American Legion, 229 Lake Ella Dr.
	Sunday, April 24, 2022 (optional) 10:00 AM, Holiday Inn and Suites, 2725 Graves Rd.

What is the dress code?  
Ans.  Casual both days.

In addition to Sunday brunch, are there any other activities planned for the weekend?
Ans.	Not at this time.

How do I sign up for the class email distribution list?
Ans.	Send Email to info@leonclassof58.com with request.  Also, go to our website at www.leonclassof58.com , select the “Home Room” page, scroll down to the “join our class email list” section and fill in your information. Click Send

May I use my 50th reunion name badge?
Ans.	Yes, We will also provide printed stick-on name badges at the door when you arrive.

What is the deadline for registration?
Ans.	We must have your completed registration form and payment by, March 1, 2022.

Can I register on-line?
Ans.	No.  

If I want to make a change to my registration information, whom do I contact?
Ans.	Send an email to info@leonclassof58.com  , or phone 850-284-0803

Will a Bar be available?
Ans.	Yes, A cash bar will be available.

May we bring a guest or friend?
Ans.	Yes and please include their information on your registration form.

Will there be a “who’s coming to the reunion” list available on the website?
Ans.	Yes, Check the “REUNION” page often.  www.leonclassof58.com

Will there be a choice for a Vegetarian meal?
Ans.	No

Are there any special mobility needs that I need to be aware of?
Ans.	Not that we are aware of.  Access is wheelchair friendly.

